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April 12, 1958

Mra, Hazel Webster Byrnes
Director, te Library Commission

Bismarck, North Dakota ’ 70
c Ar, /

Dear Mrs. Byrnes:

This will acknowledge and thank you for
your letter of April 6th relative to the bill introduced
by Senator Young and myself to name the Garrison Dam
Reservoir "Lake Sakakawea, ™

It was kind of you to take the time to write
me your views on this matter and I am glad to note that
you approve of this idea. You may be sure we will do all
we can to see that this legislation is passed.

With my very kindest regards and hoping you
are well and happy, 1am

Sincerely,
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